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*** WARNING - This message originated from an EXTERNAL SOURCE *** 
DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is

safe.

David,
As the PTR for this project, I approve your request for the Final Report date to be moved to May 20,
2022. Great job by all and look forward to your Final Report!
Thanks,
Patrick Kitchel
Paint Dept. Manager II
AMPP Senior Certified Coating Inspector Cert No. N-8044
BAE Systems Jacksonville Ship Repair LLC
Office: JAX 904-251-1573; MYPT 904-928-2250, Mobile: 904-708-3358, Fax: 904-928-2263
8500 Heckscher Dr. Jacksonville, FL. 32226
1936 Baileys Ave. Mayport, FL 32228

Pat.kitchel@baesystems.com

IMPORTANT: This e-mail, including all attachments, constitute BAE Systems records and property that is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed.  It also may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise protected from
disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this e-mail transmission is not the intended recipient or the employee agent responsible
for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of
this e-mail or its contents is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by responding to the e-
mail and then delete the e-mail immediately. 
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To: mark.smitherman@ati.org; Kitchel, Pat (US) <Pat.Kitchel@BAEsystems.com>
Cc: Eric Hepburn <eric.hepburn@hepburnandsons.com>; Shawn Whittington
<shawn.whittington@hepburnandsons.com>; Robert Medve
<robert.medve@hepburnandsons.com>; Julia Hannon <julia.hannon@hepburnandsons.com>
Subject: NSRP Electrical Cable Fire Protection Project - Final Report
 

External Email Alert
This email has been sent from an account outside of the BAE Systems network.

Please treat the email with caution, especially if you are requested to click on a link, decrypt/open an attachment, or enable macros.  For
further information on how to spot phishing, access “Cybersecurity OneSpace Page” and report phishing by clicking the button “Report

Phishing” on the Outlook toolbar.

 
Mark and Pat,
As you know the Fire Security/Fincantieri Marinette Marine (FMM)/Hepburn team had a very
successful Demonstration Day at FMM last week.  We had 22 participants at the Demonstration. 
Additionally, the Final Report for this project is due this Friday, April 29. After discussing with
multiple folks, we would like to request a No Cost Extension for the Final Report.  This additional
time would allow time for FMM Security to provide clearance for pictures from the Demonstration
to be included in the Final Report, allow time to develop better ROI information, allow time for a
PTR review prior to submittal and help offset a resource issue. This information will assist in a better
transition of this technology to the shipbuilders. I am requesting a three week extension for the Final
Report.  The new date would be May 20, 2022.
 
Please let me know your thoughts regarding this request.   
 
David P. Rice, FASM
Senior Manager, Material Science
Hepburn and Sons LLC
9200 Church St, Suite 302
Manassas, VA  20110-5561
(757) 870-1770 Cell
david.rice@hepburnandsons.com
www.hepburnandsons.com
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